
 

 

End of Life Notification - PCN-20220110-01 

                                Effective: March 1st, 2022 

Description of Change: 

LITEON announced the termination of production and the end of life (EOL) of the following products: 

LTST-E683CEGBK. 

Reason of Change: 

Lite-On’s IC supplier plans to EOL the current IC. The replacement part number uses a different but 

similar IC. However, there are no changes on the external dimensions, only internal design changes. 

Alternatives List: 

EOL Part Number Alternative Part Number 

LTST-E683CEGBK LTST-E683CEGBW 

  

Reliability Data: 

LITEON’s existing internal qualification process has implemented for the alternative material to ensure 

the devices meet or exceed LITEON’s quality and reliability requirements. 

Reliability data is available upon request. 

Effective Date of Change: 

Alternative part number has been available from now on. 

Current part number will accept last-buy order till Feb. 28th, 2022. 

Response Date: 

This PCN is considered approved, without further notification, unless we receive specific customer 

concerns within 1 month after the PCN issuance date. 

Issued by: 

LITEON OPS SBG 

SMD LOB / Product Design Team 
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